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Mark L. Gates, M.D.
Radiation Safety Officer
Saint Francis Qutpatient
Center — Poplar Bluff
221 Physicians Park Dr.
Poplar Bluff, MO 63901

Dear Dr. Gates:

In the letter dated September 30, 2020, you requested the termination of License Number 24-
32383-01.

The NRC staff has reviewed your final status surveys. Based on your statements and
assertions, no further remediation or actions with respect to NRC regulated material is required.

Your facility located at 221 Physicians Park Dr., Poplar Bluff, MO 63901 is released for
unrestricted use.

Your NRC license number 24-32383-01 is hereby terminated in the enclosed Amendment No.
12.

If you have any questions, you may contact me directly at (630) 829-9841 and my fax number is
(630) 515-1078. My email address is colleen.casey@nrc.gov.

In accordance with 10 Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a
copy of this letter and its enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the
NRC Public Document Room or from the NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and
Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

Sincerely,

(fé/claﬂ M é;zzy

Colleen Carol Casey
Materials Licensing Branch
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